HELP NEEDED
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Dear Durango community,
the students of Mountain Middle
School are working collaboratively

to support the community of
Paradise, California where citizens
have recently been facing a
devestating fire. We need your
help!

We are primarily collecting items for middle school
students throughout Nov. 30. Anything helps but the
items we are looking for include:

Backpacks, chap-stick, notebooks, pencils, water
bottles, hairbrush, sunscreen, toiletries, snacks, candy,
surgical masks, decks of cards, wet wipes, first-aid kits,
and gently-worn winter clothes.

If you wish to help please contact us at:

(970)-828-5600 asking for Nancy or at
Nancy.Wickham@mountainmiddleschool.org.
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